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I strongly oppose this bill. As someone who has been assulted, this concept is a slap 

in the face. Oregon is #1 per capita for the amount of sex offenders. We need to firm 

up our laws and not relax them to protect our community  This is disgraceful and I 

hope you please consider the gravity of this and the victims, and not the workload 

that's trying to be pushed off.  


